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Report for the December Board of Governors’ Meeting 

 

The Levens School Board of Governors met on 10th December 2020. The key points of the 

meeting are as follows: 

 Simon Webb’s term of office as Parent Governor ended on 10 December and he was 

thanked for his valuable contributions during this time. Nominations have been sought 

from the parent body for this role. 

 Governors accepted the Budget Control Report and the audited School Funds 19/20. 

 The current version of the School Development Plan was presented to the Board. 

 The Head Teacher updated Governors on the way they are continuing to manage the 

school day to ensure pupils’, their families and teachers’ safety, by following all 

government guidance relating to Covid 19. Governors were pleased that there had been 

no incidence of ‘bubbles’/children having to be sent home and that this was in part due to 

the diligence of everyone involved. Governors noted that attendance currently is 98.21% 

which is well above local and national statistics. 

 Governors again expressed thanks to the Head Teacher and all the staff for their 

continuing commitment and hard work to deal with the current challenging situation.  

 The Head Teacher was delighted to report that a Grant had been given to the school by 

a local family and this would enable all Y2 children to have violin lessons. 

 An update was received on the Sport Provision Strategy with details of how Sports and 

PE funding is spent. 

 The new NGA Governor Code of Conduct and DfE Governor Role updates was covered 

as a reminder of the board’s roles and responsibilities.  

 Governors were also updated on training available and encouraged to participate in 

online sessions next term. 

 Various policies were reviewed and approved.  

The next governors’ meeting will be on 25th February 2021. 

 


